

18.12.2020

'Carnivals bring out the child in everyone.'

Dear Parents

Christmas is just round the corner and the best way to spread Christmas cheer is singing loud for all to hear. With a belief that Christmas waves a magic wand over this world, we choose to celebrate Christmas in a fun-filled way even though the pandemic continues to play havoc with our lives.

We are pleased to announce that the school has organized a two-day Virtual Winter Carnival for the students of classes I to V on 23rd and 24th December 2020 from 10.00 a.m. to 12.00 noon.

To enjoy the festivities and usher in the New Year, a plethora of activities such as Razzmatazz, Antakshari, One minute games, Art & Craft, Magic tricks etc. have been planned for the students. The details of the activities will be shared with you by the Class Teacher in advance through Google Classroom and SNAPHOMEWORK.

Seeking your cooperation and enthusiastic participation.

Regards

Geeta Gangwani Principal